

November 10, 2016

Mr. Kip Witter Mounted Patrol Foundation 521 Kings Mountain Road Woodside, CA 94062

Dear Kip,

The Town Council of Woodside is most appreciative to you for your work and support for the recent special Town Council meeting and trail ride on Thursday, August 25, 2016 at Wunderlich Park.

It was a most enjoyable, informative and safe trail ride along the Alambique Trail and Loop Trail with beautiful views of Woodside. Everyone was impressed by the kind welcome, genuine enthusiasm, and generosity evident in each of the equine community representatives and volunteers. The al fresco dinner, located at the Folger Stable portico, was delicious and allowed us to build a better community together.

P.O. Box 620005 2955 Woodside Road Woodside CA 94062

This wonderful cooperative effort increases our appreciation and knowledge of the equestrian community: the many things you all do to benefit the community, the value and importance of the Town's trail system and the value of horses in general. Thank you very much and keep up the good work!

Sincerely,

Deborah C. Gordon

Mayor

C: Town Council

Kevin Bryant, Town Manager Don Pugh, Trails Committee Member

650-851-6790 Fax: 650-851-2195

townhall@woodsidetown.org